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Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2000
26" June 2013

Attention Mr. Phil Jones

Dear Sir,

Re: Mangoola Mine Rate increase Application Number 06-0014

Our names are Sue and John Perfrement and we own land that directly adjoins the Mangoola
Mine to the north. My property is located at 588 Merriwa Road Denman NSW 2328

We wish to object to the proposed increase in the rate of extraction of coal due to the
potential impacts on our land. We have met with our neighbours at Upper Hunter Holdings
Dolwendee 770 Merriwa Road Denman and are aware of the submission that has engaged
consultants along with other land owners to review the proposal.

Whilst we do not have the financial resources to engage professional assistance to review and
respond to the proposal we have discussed the submission prepared by Upper Hunter
Holdings Pty Limited and are happy that it also reflects our concerns about the possible
negative impacts of the additional production proposed.

Should the Department seek additional information or proceed to an inquiry in this matter, we
would like to be kept informed.

Yours truly,
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Sue and John Perfrement

588 Merriwa Road, Denman NSW 2328
Phone 0265472446

Mobile 04282446

Email : perfsplacel @gmail.com




